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Headteacher
Mrs E Leigh-Bennett

4 February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

As we approach the end of Term 3, | would like to take this opportunity to thank you for
your continued support.

We would also like to inform you that school will close at 1:20pm on Friday 14th February
for the half term break.

We look forward to welcoming students back to school on Monday 24th February by
8:30am.

Thank you

Mrs Lees
Assistant Headteacher
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